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Active Travel Advisory Group  

Tuesday, 27th April 2021 
17:00 – 19:00  

Virtual Meeting 
 

Attendees 

Cllr Gareth Richards (chair) Active Travel Champion 
Cllr Alex Ehmann Chair of the Transport and Air Quality Committee 
Nick O’Donnell Assistant Director Highways and Engineering, Richmond Council 
David Tidley Transport Strategy Manager, Richmond Council  
Margo Turner Principal Transport Planner, Richmond Council 
Cllr Monica Saunders 20’s Plenty, MASC 
Raphael Zachary-Younger Barnes Community Association, Sustrans 
Tim Lennon Richmond Cycling Campaign 
Paul Luton Cycling UK 
Jenine Langrish MASC 
Justine Langford  Ham & Petersham Neighbourhood Forum 
Brian Holder Teddington Society 
Alan Benson Transport for All, RUILS 
Jack Fifield  
John Dales Urban Movement 
Oliver Davey Urban Movement 

 

Meeting notes 

1. Welcome and introductions Cllr Richards 

 Cllr Richards welcomed everyone to the meeting and 
introductions were made. 

 

2. Overview of LIP  

 Margo provided an overview of the LIP settlement and the 
way it has been arranged and the projects we are working on 
and the uncertainty over future settlement. David added that 
there are some other programmes funded through climate 
change fund, and Nick added that there are schemes funded 
as part of separate cycling budget. 

There was some discussion regarding the schemes and some 
queries about future funding. 

Post meeting update: LIP settlement funding was extended to 
28th May but no current funding beyond that date.  

 

3.  A316 Presentation  



 

Official 

 John Dales and Oliver Davey presented their ideas on the 
potential redesign of key junctions on the A316, noting that 
the designs are aspirational as they would need to be actioned 
by TfL as it is part of the TLRN. The presentation was followed 
by a wider discussion. The presentation is to be shared 
amongst the group.  

Nick clarified that we are still to discuss the proposals with TfL 
and so want to see how TfL react before going into too much 
design detail, and that includes discussions pertinent to the 
recent fatal collision. 

 

4. Richmond Park to Richmond Bridge cycle route  

 Paul Luton presented on a potential route between the park 
and the bridge and recommended a few minor changes plus 
signage. General conversation followed – merits in both 
signing existing road and introducing some minor changes to 
create a slightly better route via Ormond Street. The 
presentation is to be shared amongst the group.  

MT: Officers to put 
together an organised 
response to Paul’s 
suggestions 

5 AOB  

 - Cllr Saunders queried the process for a parklet in East 
Sheen. Nick has offered to pick it up from officer side. 

- Jack mentioned the mini roundabout by Richmond Bridge. 
Cllr Ehmann mentioned that Richmond town centre works 
are underway, and we are looking at it and will undertake 
a consultation shortly.  

- Tim mentioned North Worple Way and was assured that 
this is in hand. 

- Tim asked about maps and resources that the council has 
being made public. Margo said TfL has cycle parking. 
David said we can investigate sharing some additional 
information that is held in the council’s GIS system. 

 

 Future meeting dates:  

Tuesday, 6th July (virtual meeting) 

Tuesday, 5th October (TBC) 

 

 


